surveyors Creek Public School

21 August 2019

BLUE MOUNTAINS/ NEPEAN DANCE FESTIVAL

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As your child is involved in the 3-6 Blue Mountains Dance Group, we are asking for them to
bring in a pair of black leggings, a black singlet (to be worn underneath their costume) and a
pair of black shoes as we will require these for our rehearsal. Please bring these items in a
labelled bag to Mrs Hill by next Wednesday, 28" August.

All of these items can be purchased from shops such as K-mart or Best n’ Less etc. Black jazz shoes or
canvas shoes are fine, shoes with a small amount of white on them are also acceptable. Please no other
colours. Below is a picture of the required items:
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Kind regards

Mrs Jade Hill & ﬁrs iaren Morgan Mrs Kathy Browne

3-6 Blue Mountains Coordinators Principal
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